
Lori Goodell <cityclerk@dillinghamak.us>

Re: Port Advisory Committee
1 message

Alice Ruby <alice.ruby@dillinghamak.us> Thu, Sep 3, 2020 at 4:35 PM
To: Kaleb Westfall <kaleb.westfall@dillinghamak.us>
Cc: Lori Goodell <lori.goodell@dillinghamak.us>

Hi Kaleb:

Thanks for your interest.   I'm including Lori on this email so that we can include your letter of interest in the October
packet.   I'll probably discuss it with you before then.     

On Thu, Sep 3, 2020 at 3:04 PM Kaleb Westfall <kaleb.westfall@dillinghamak.us> wrote:
Hi Mayro Ruby,

I am emailing you to be considered to be appointed to the Port Advisory Committee. I look forward to working for all
user groups to make the best decisions that will affect the port and harbor, currently, and to sculpt the future
infrastructure to best serve Dillingham. 

Best regards,
Kaleb Westfall

-- 
Alice Ruby, Mayor
City of Dillingham
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